Minutes of the Meeting

Tuesday, September 13, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 P.M. The following members were
present: James Romano and Ann Marie Rapoza. Dan Fournier was absent.

1.

2.
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Call to Order

4 Orchard Street
The Septic Plans were reviewed by our consultant Gerald Bernard.

The Board reviewed the plans and the comments. The Board approved,
stamped and signed. The plans were given to Brian Dunn.

51 Bryant Street

Dan LaFountain appeared before the Board for the Certificate of
Compliance. The Board reviewed the As-Built and Sieve Test, copies
placed in folder. The Board approved, stamped and signed, COC given to

Mr. LaFountain.

10 Hill Street
No Show.

10 Karen’s Way

Jeff Rose from Hadrose Well Drilling submitted an application for a Well
Construction Permit. The Board accepted, fee of $275.00 was paid with
check # 16162.

4 Orchard Street
Jeff Rose from Hadrose Well Drilling submitted an application for a Well

Construction Permit. The Board accepted, fee of $275.00 was paid with
check # 16162.




The Board reviewed and accepted minutes, correspondence, signed invoices and
permits.

Meeting ended at 7:25 PM.

Next meeting scheduled September 27%, 2022.
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